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ST. HELENS COUNCIL 

 

COMPLETION OF AUDIT – STATEMENT OF ACCOUNTS 

FOR THE YEAR ENDED 31 MARCH 2024 

 

 

In accordance with the requirements of Regulation 10 of the Accounts and Audit (England) 

Regulations 2015, notice is hereby given that the Audit of Accounts of St. Helens Borough 

Council for the year ended 31 March 2024 has been concluded. 

 

Any such local government elector may make a copy of the full document, or any part of it. 

Copies of the entire document may be purchased for a fee of £20 per copy by written 

application to the corporate finance team at St Helens Town Hall. Alternatively, the 

Statement of Accounts is available to download on the Council's website at 

www.sthelens.gov.uk * 

 

* Follow the link via Home > All Services > The council and democracy > Council budgets and spending > 

Downloads 

 

 

 

 

 

Kath O’Dwyer, 
Chief Executive, 
St. Helens Borough Council 


